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Internal Office Memorandum

A senior official of GIZ Pakistan representative Mr. Kamran Kashif visited Towel

Manufacturers Association of Pakistan on October 4, 2021 at 1:30p0m at TMA Head

Office, Karachi.

Mr. Aamir Hassan Lari, Mr. Haroon Shamsi, Mr. Muzzammil Husain attended the

meeting and briefed Mr. Kamran Kashif about top challenges & proposed solutions

whichare facing by the Textile Sector of Pakistan, especially production growth and

sustainability of Textile Sector at Northern Areas.

Participants of the Meeting:
Mr. Kamran Kashif GIZ Pakistan Representative
Mr. Aamir Hassan Lari TMARepresentative
Mr. Haroon Shamsi TMARepresentative
Mr. Muzzammil Husain TMA Representative
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Muzzammil Husain
Secretary General
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